

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter





Ilth October 2024

Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith



Message from Miss Glassbrook:

It has been wonderful to see all the amazing work being completed by the children throughout school this week. So many of them have come to see me to go in the BOB book, showing great pride in their achievements.

On Wednesday some of our Year 2 children took part in a Young Leaders Day where they learnt skills to help them lead activities on the playground. The children have started these activities with the children at lunch time and are doing a great job! Well done!





On Thursday we had our 'Hello Yellow' day to promote wellbeing. During this day the children took part in fun activities such as recognising feelings like tired, hungry, angry, thirsty and sad. Talking about who they can turn to for help when they are feeling emotional and learning about ways to relax. Thank you for your generous donations. We raised £63.27 and this money will be donated to the charity Young Minds.

'Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God my saviour' Psalm 25:5

Truthfulness is our current school value

Ladybirds: Reenie Honeybees: Marnie Butterflies: William

Owls: Hattie

Kingfishers: Reggie Dragonflies: Rupert Shining Star awards this week go to:

Ladybirds: Carter Honeybees: Grayson Butterflies: Amelia

Owls: Sophia Kingfishers: Arlo Dragonflies: Niamh

Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 87% Honeybees: 91%

Owls: 97%

Butterflies: 95% Kingfishers: 93% Dragonflies: 93%

Best Class of the week is:

Owls

BOB's Book of Brilliance

Dragonflies

Ally and Thomas for super writing about Worden Park

Brooklyn for great home learning Ally and Harry for their work in RE, writing about Holy Books from world faiths

Kingfishers

Liam and Arlo for amazing maths.

Scarlett and Oakley for superb writing about Worden Park

Butterflies

William, Amelia, Milly and Bonneigh for wonderful writing

Bonneigh and Milly for independent maths work.

Xander for super writing in Geography about the local walk they went on

Owls

Steffi, Woody, George, Sophia, Catherine and Corey for wonderful writing

Honeybees

Grayson, Alice and Joshua for super drawings of The Three Little Pigs

Ladybirds

Morgan, Rennie and Lennox for super drawings of The Three Little Pigs Winston for working hard in phonics

Parent/Teacher Meetings

These will be held on Thursday 17th October from 2:00pm - 6:00pm.



If you have not already done so, please sign up to these using School Spider.

These meetings are a great opportunity to chat to your child's teacher about how they have settled in in their first few weeks of the new term.

Our school Governors will also be available to talk to during the meetings, should you have any questions for them.

Other Dates and Reminders

Monday 14th October - Y2 trip to Worden Park

Monday 14th October - Donate clothes for Sammy

Tuesday 15th October - Harvest Service at Church

Harvest Collection and Service

This year we are helping to support Wade Hall Community Centre in conjunction with St. Andrew's Church. In particular we are looking for tinned meat, new duvets and quilts and hot water bottles. This year church are using the donations to help care for the elderly in our community.

If you would like to donate unperishable food items such as tins and pasta, we will also be donating to the Leyland Food Bank. Please bring any donations to school.

This year our Harvest Service will be held in church in the morning of Tuesday 15th October. Parents/carers are very welcome to attend.

If anyone is available to walk to church, please contact your class teacher.

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk

